
Wylie East Elementary Board Update 
November 14, 2022 

 
 

ENROLLMENT: Total 786 (as of Friday November 4th) 
Kindergarten and Transitional Kindergarten: 188 
1st Grade and Transitional 1st Grade: 205 
2nd Grade: 200 
3rd Grade: 192 
 
ACADEMIC UPDATE: 
We had two successful days of 3rd Grade STAAR Interim At-Bats last week. 
At the end of each six weeks we hold our Multi-Tiered System of Support (MTSS) meetings to be sure we are helping 
students bridge any gaps they might have in their learning journeys. 
We recognized students with perfect attendance for the first two six weeks with a drawing for a prize for each grade 
level. We did this for staff as well. 
 
ACTIVITIES UPDATE: 
Our 3rd Grade GT kids are coming up with lessons and to go into our FA classes to teach them. 
Our Book Fair and Open House was November 3rd – we had a huge turnout! Mrs. Martinez did a FABULOUS job hosting 
the book fair! 
The PTO Bulldog Success Night was on October 25th, and while we did not have a big turnout, the parents who attended 
were very appreciative of the information we presented. 
Kindergarten/FA Zoo Trip was on October 7th. 
Fundraiser Success—We had great participation in our online and cookie dough sales for our fundraiser, so we are 
excited about things we can bring to the campus to help encourage students and staff to continue having a successful 
school year. 
2nd and 3rd Grade Music Programs were a big hit. Mr. Trevino and Mrs. McDonald worked so hard with our students to 
put on a great show, and we had great parent turnout to watch.  
Our Veteran’s Day Breakfast welcomed over 100 Veterans plus their students to be honored with a wall of pictures of 
our Wylie East Elementary Veteran relatives. 
 
UPCOMING EVENTS: 
1st Graders will go to Dyess this week 
2nd Graders will go to ACU for a basketball game this week 
Tomorrow our Faculty will have a Friendsgiving Potluck in our Faculty Lounge 
We will have Thanksgiving Feast with our 2nd grade and each grade level will host Christmas parties to which parents are 
invited.  
We will have a Staff Christmas Bingo game that will be run by one of our teachers throughout December to help keep 
spirits bright! 
 
SAFETY UPDATES: 
We have completed our Crisis Go App training of campus staff and have used it successfully for a recent fire drill. 
Substitutes are using a QR code to get logged in to the app each day.  
John Murphy checks our doors multiple times throughout the day, and he has yet to find any external or internal doors 
left ajar or open this year, so our staff is doing a great job with this.  
We continue to have our monthly Safe and Supportive Schools Program team meetings and will meet as needed.  
 
 


